#### THE DULCIANA

## Newsletter of the Chemung Valley Chapter Of The AmeMricMan Guild of Organists March 2024

#### **Newsletter Editor's Message:**

## Happy Easter everyone !!

I hope your Lent and Easter preparations are going well. It is nice to have the warmer temperatures.

Our Christmas Concert @ Park Church went well. t really got us in the Holiday Spirit.

Our 3rd event of the Season will be our Members Recital. This year it will be "The Chemung Valley AGO Members Recital and Hymn Sing" it will be held Sunday April 14, 2024 @ 4 pm at Grace Episcopal Church 375 W. Gray Street Elmira, NY. The Performers will be Dan LaBar, Carrie Hooper, Reggie Piatt and Julia Peckham. Following the Recital we will be going for Dinner at Tanino's Ristorante 1 Old Ithaca Road off Hanover Square.

Hope to see you at the Members Recital.

Blessings, Beth Briggs

#### **Music Lessons**

Piano lessons-In person only at Park Church in Elmira Voice lessons ""

#### Learn a Foreign Language.

Private language lessons-Remote or in person at Park Church in Elmira

German Swedish Italian Albanian Spanish Romanian

Tation and Interpretation Services Available for above languages.

Please contact Carrie Hooper, Instructor

PH: 607-732-6788, E-mail: hoot751@stny.rr.com

### **Chapter Events:**

4/14/2024: Annual Chemung Valley AGO Member's Recital & Hymn Sing: :

**4 pm** Grace Episcopal Church 375 W. Church Sreet Elmira, NY Performers will be, Julia Peckham, Reggie Piatt, Carrie Hooper and Dan LaBar. Following the Recital we will be going to Tanino's Ristorante 1 Old Ithaca Road Horseheads, NY P Please contact Beth Briggs for Reservations at: <a href="mailto:elizabethbrig@aol.com">elizabethbrig@aol.com</a> or 607-377-5363

# The Cantata Singers of Elmira Present:

"The Promise of Spring"
Sunday March 24, 2024 @ The First Congregational Church
171 W, Pulteney St. Corning, NY Free and Open to All.

Welcome to this, the second concert of our 60th anniversary season presenting free choral performances to our community. We are grateful for your presence here today as an appreciative and engaged audience.

Nature is full of uncomposed music and some of today's concert seeks to bring nature's music into this hall. We hope you enjoy these pieces, and all our offerings as much as we have enjoyed preparing them for you. The cycle of the seasons is especially on my mind as we leave another Winter behind, anticipate Spring just around the corner, and look forward to our big celebration of the anniversary and the Story Music Project in July.

Today's performance, the July celebration, and all future seasons can happen only through the ongoing and generous support of the music lovers who form our audience. Thank you for being part of that audience, and thanks for all the support you give in whatever form it takes.

Jeff DeMeritt, Cantata Singers President